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Chairman of Union Public Service Commission Prof. D.P. Agrawal called on the 

Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, 

Itanagar on 24th April 2014. They discussed on various issues including 

strengthening the State Public Service Commission, intellectual connectivity to 

the North East region and the State, enhancement of intellectual capacity 

through regular interactions and seminars in the State etc. 

The Governor requested the Chairman UPSC to aid and advice the State 

Commission and also facilitate in streamlining it in the line of Union Public 

Service Commission.  

The Governor, who is a former member of the UPSC, also urged Prof Agarwal 

to initiate steps to encourage more and more candidates from North East region 

especially Arunachal Pradesh to go for premier Public Service examinations. 

Prof Agarwal, who is on a four-day maiden visit to Arunachal Pradesh will be 

interacting with intellectuals, educationists and senior citizens of the State. He 

will also attend a departmental promotion committee meeting for Indian Police 

Service of Arunachal Pradesh Cadre. 

Joint Secretary, UPSC Shri T.V. Dinesh was present in the meeting. 
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